
Save the Date for the NYSCU Annual Meeting 
Seeking Justice, Finding Joy 

October 21 and 22, 2022 
First Universalist Church of Rochester, NY 

 

Greetings, friends!  As the President of the New York State Convention of Universalists, 
it is with pleasure that I invite you to make plans to attend our 2022 Annual Meeting, 
Seeking Justice, Finding Joy! 

Attached please find a flyer, which you are encouraged to post in your church as well as 
on any social media accounts you may have. 

The meeting will be held in person, with virtual participation available as well. 

Please note that the technology team is working hard to provide full and meaningful 
participation by our online participants, including questions and discussion.  We know 
that this was an issue last year, during our first experience with a hybrid meeting.  We’ve 
addressed those issues, so if you’d like to attend virtually, please don’t hesitate! 

Our keynote speaker is Sheila Starkey Hahn, an immigration attorney who has been 
involved in justice work during her career.  There will be workshops on many kinds of 
justice, and how we can more joyfully live our faith through social justice advocacy. 

Each member congregation is entitled to 4 voting delegates for the first 100 members of 
that congregation, and an additional voting delegate for each additional 50 members or 
major fraction thereof.  Ordained clergy serving member congregations are also entitled 
to vote at the Annual Meeting. 

Voting delegates may be reimbursed by NYSCU for their registration fees and some 
travel expenses. 

We hope that you will spread the word among your congregation, and plan to attend this 
year’s meeting!  The official call to meeting, with registration and hotel information, will 
be sent out later this summer.  Please visit our website, or reach out to me at 
president@nyscu.org for further information! 

Yours in our shared faith, 

Ann Rhody,  President 
New York State Convention of Universalists 


